
Na Hoa Holomoku Yacht Club 

January Club Schedule: Potluck 6:30 PM on Wednesday Febru­
ary 9th at Wailoa State Park Pavilion #3. 

As you can see from the following we have some vacancies. Can 
you step forward? 443-1036. 

Rear Commodore Power - Vacant 

Rear Commodore Sail - Vacant 

Membership Chair - Vacant 

The new board is looking for input from the membership for this 
year's sailing season and other desired events. 

This Wednesday's potluck guest speaker is Coast Guard Auxil­
iary examiner Mr. Egma. Please come and learn what items you 
really need to have aboard to be floatworthy. 

john Messina has some really great looking boat stuff geared for 
the 25 to 35 foot sailboat range. To see what he has available 
please contact john at 965-7500. 

john Luchau is selling old extra nautical charts of the Hawaiian 
Islands and other areas of the world on eBay. Check eBay under 
"Nautical Navigation." Each chart is offered at $3.99. 1' 9'2-SfSf 

Glenn Shiroma has been tenacious in his pursuit of Wailoa River 
dredging and an additional boat ramp on the makai side the river 
bridge ~r sailboats to rig on trailers and launch). His actions 
have paid off by introduction of Senate Bill 1485 by Sen. Lorraine 
Inouye and House Bill 1314 by Rep. jerry Chang. Both bills are to 

,,-----. appropriate funds for capital improvement projects in their dis­
tricts. Each bill mentions dredging and the Waiakea Kai 
boatramp. Glenn needs a committee to help pursue these two 
bills please call him at 959-7682 or me at 982-5959. 
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February 2005 

Join us for fun, 
food and 
friendship on 
Wednesday 
February 9th 
beginning at 
6:30. Pavilion #3 
in Wailoa Park. 

(808) 982-5959 

Na Hoa Holomoku of Hawaii 
P. 0. Box 1661 
Kea'au, Ill 96749 
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Na Hoa Holomoku of Hawaii 
P. 0. Box 1661 
Kea'au, HI 96749 

Monthly Potluck-Wednesday February 9, 2005 at Wailoa State 
Park Pavilion #3 6:30PM. 

Membership Dues Are Due Now! - Dues are $40 for Regular 
Family Membership, $24 for Associate (off island) and $20 
Juniors/Fulltime Students 

Right is 
Scott 
and 
Lynn's 
"Naia" 
on last 
sail 
day. 

Here at left 
we have 
four deter 
mined sail­
ors in a 
Walker 
Bay 10. 
Last sail 
day. 

The club will be hosting sail days on 
Sundays following each of our monthly 
potlucks. Please come to the potluck to 
sign up and to volunteer to help set up 
boats or run a committee boat. The club 
encourages the use of our West Wight 
Potter 19 and our two Hobie Cats but 
need to have clubmembers who are inter­
ested in sailing them be responsible for 
the logistics of their rigging and their 
cleanup after sail day. Last sail day 
Scott let a group of five sail to their 
hearts content in ''Naia." Thanks Scott. 
We had a great time! 

Want to continue receiving this wonder­
ful publication? Make certain you've 
sent in your dues for 2005. 

Articles are needed for the March (big) 
Newsletter. Please submit articles to me 
via SkiprJohn@aol.com or mail at HC2 
Box 6661, Keaau, H196749. 

Ideas for future club activities should be 
given to Jon Olson at 443-1036. 

Beautiful photos compliments of Rob­
byn Peck 




